Notice from Bear Creek – Buck Township Lions Club
Due to the potential of high winds and rain on Sunday, August 28th from Hurricane Irene, we have postponed our Pig Roast until Sunday, September 11, 2011.  
For those of you who didn’t get tickets, this will give you two more weeks to get them or you can get them at the door.  All the beer, soda, pulled pork, assorted other foods and deserts that you can eat from Noon to 5:00 PM for just $15.00, adult; $8.00 children 7 – 12; Under 7 FREE; $10.00, take-outs.  Did I say LIVE MUSIC?  Yes we’ll have that too.  Bear creek Pavilion; turn left on Recreation Road, opposite the Pa. Turnpike Exit & Rt. 115 at the traffic light.  
